
To whom it may concern,

Further to reviewing the proposed D.A plans, I encourage the Council to approve the additional outdoor seating 
at this iconic location.

I rate Hugo’s Manly, to be in my top 2 restaurants in Sydney. The food and service Hugo’s Manly provide are 
equal with the location and the views you never forget, where we all can appreciate what this location has to 
offer.

Regards

Paul Whitfield

Director
Paul Whitfield Plumbing Pty Ltd

Office Hours 9am-4pm Monday-Friday
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